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Registration Guide 2022 

This information sheet provides important information to help you with the 2022 registration process 

• The MyNetball system in which registrations used to occur has been decommissioned.  The replacement system is 

PlayHQ.  This means things look very different to previous years.  Most significantly, if you are playing and already 

have a team, you must register as a participant to team using a link provided to you by your Team Primary Contact.  

To enable that, your Team Primary Contact must first register your team to season via the appropriate one of the 

links shown below: 

“Set” https://www.playhq.com/netball-australia/register/20ef14 Select Grade = “Saturday NetSetGO - Set” 

“Netball” https://www.playhq.com/netball-australia/register/268029 Select Grade = “Saturday Netball Registration” 

• Unless you have already used PlayHQ for participation in another sport, you will need to create a new personal 

profile in PlayHQ either prior to registering or during the registration process.  There are strong recommendations 

within the PlayHQ community that parents create their own account and register their children under that.  All 

registrations must be completed online using the PlayHQ system.  No alternative options exist. 

• If you are a Netball player who is looking for a place in a team, have a look at the MNA Facebook page for guidance.  

If you are a Set player who is looking for a place in a team, have a look at the MNA Facebook page for guidance or 

simply register as an individual and MNA will attempt to find a team for you.  If you are a Net player, simply register 

as an individual 

• If you are eligible for a NSW Government Active Kids Voucher and intend to use it when registering, you should 

make sure you redeem it prior to registering.  Go to: https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/transaction/apply-active-

kids-voucher 

• If you experience difficulties with your registration, in the first instance seek assistance from your Team Primary 

Contact or from other people associated with your team.  If that fails, then seek assistance from MNA. 

• Registrations open well before the netball season starts.  Any difficulties should be addressed at the first available 

opportunity.  If you arrive on a Saturday morning hoping to fix any registration difficulties and then play or officiate 

that same day, you may be severely disappointed. 

• Once you’ve read the guidance above, you’ll be ready to use this table to find the right way to register: 

 

Link #1 https://www.playhq.com/netball-australia/register/526ec4 

Link #2 https://www.playhq.com/netball-australia/register/813f26 

Link #3 https://www.playhq.com/netball-australia/register/1e6083 
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